
Heritage Elementary School Community Council Minutes 

Monday, October 6, 2014 

 

Members Present:  Jacqi McDowell, Melissa Spencer (PTA representative), Jeremy Young, Marianne 

Hulse, Anthony Lott, Holly Fronk, Kandyce Barber 

 

The meeting was called to order by Jacqi at 3:45 p.m. 

 Minutes were discussed from the last meeting. Jeremy  motioned to approve the minutes, 

Marianne seconded the motion.  All were in agreement to approve the minutes as they stand. 

 We discussed nominations for  the open Co-Chairman position. Jacqi read the requirements to 

the committee. Holly nominated Marianne, one reason is because she is the senior parent 

member of the committee. Jeremy seconded the motion and all were in favor. 

 There will be four PTA representatives that will rotate attending our meetings this year. 

 SCC meetings this year are scheduled on the first Monday of every month (except December) at 

3:45 p.m. in the conference room. 

 There is a special SCC training meeting next month on Wednesday, November 5, at Mount 

Logan Middle School from 6-8 p.m.  All were encouraged to attend, especially new members. 

 We watched and discussed the Trust Land video:  Touch the Future. There is a website we can 

refer to for more information; schoollandtrust.org.  We also had an opportunity to look at the 

handout that goes along with the video. 

 We looked at data from the Direct Writing Assessment and discussed how well our school is 

doing. We were pleased with the results.  

 Jacqi explained that we should use the term "Utah Core", not "Common Core". Utah opted out 

of the national Common Core so we can have more local control over  the standards and how 

they will relate to our students. 

 We talked about the Get Away Today flyers and how they are handed out and the benefits our 

school can receive if trips are booked through the flyer.  

 Kandyce motioned for the meeting to adjourn at 4:47. Anthony seconded it and all approved. 

 

The next meeting will be held November 3, 2014 at 3:45 p.m. in the conference room. We will go over 

the SAGE and Dibels test results. 


